
TRIPLE CROWN TOURNAMENT UPDATE
By Dave Schott

The results are in but🤫Shush…. This month brought a finish to the Triple
Crown Tournament which began on July 1st and concluded on October 31st.
Winners will be announced at the December meeting. Seven BIG cash
awards will be given out for the first five places and then for the largest
Snook and Redfish outside of the top 5. The winner will also receive an
individual trophy plaque and have her/his name engraved on the perpetual
trophy plaque that’s displayed at The Compass Group at Morgan Stanley
Marco Island office, the sponsoring firm.

Stay tuned!


